Consulate General of Pakistan
Toronto

‘Press Release

To express solidarity with the people of Occupied Jammu and
Kashmir, the Consulate General of Pakistan Toronto will be
holding a ‘“Kashmir solidarity gathering” on Friday 30 August
2019 from 12:00-12:30 PM at the Consulate.

All community members are invited to join the gathering.
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